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VICTORIA – Members of the public are invited to share messages of sympathy in memory of 
John Horgan, British Columbia’s 36th premier.

A book of condolences is available online:
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/governments/organizational-structure/office-of-the-
premier/intergovernmental-relations-secretariat/protocol/in-memoriam

In addition to the online book, a book of condolences will be available in the Hall of Honour at 
the Parliament Buildings in Victoria. It will be available for signing on weekdays from 8:30 a.m. 
until 4:30 p.m., beginning Thursday, Nov. 14, 2024, at 10 a.m.

The books will remain available to sign until the day after his memorial service, the date of 
which is to be determined.

All messages will be compiled and presented to John Horgan’s family.
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